PROVINCE OF BOHOL BUMUL
City of Tagbilaran

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

NOTICE TO PROCEED

September 24, 2020

M. Ricardo C. Muaha

President

MUARNA CONSTRUCTION AND DEVELOPMENT CORP.
Gentle Peace Subd., Lawaan i,

City of Talisay, Cebu

Dear Mr. Muaiia:

Please be informed that the attached Contract Number: 2020-622 dated September 22, 2020 has
been approved. Notice is hereby given to immediately deliver the items enumerated herein
within MUANA CONSTRUCTION AND DEVELOPMENT CORP. Upon receipt of this notice at
Provincial Engineer’s Office. '

In view thereof, you shall be responsible for performing the delivery of items & services under
the terms and conditions of the Contract Number and in accordance with the Implementation
Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice and be guided accordingly.
Very truly yours,

HON. ARTHUR C. YAP
Governor

Province of Bohol
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